PROBATE JUDGE ASSOCIATION REPORT

Comes now the undersigned, Paula Scobey, committee chair for the Probate Judge Association

and makes the following report:

The Missouri Association Of Probate And Associate Circuit Judges (MAPACJ) were to meet for
their annual association meeting on April 1, 2020 through April 3, 2020 at Margaritaville Lake Resort in
Osage Beach, Missouri. However, due to the Covid 19 outbreak, this meeting was cancelled and has

been rescheduled for September 30, 2020 through October 2, 2020 at the same aforementioned place.

On the judges schedule for this association meeting, there is a segment entitled “Public
Administrators And The Court”. However, the undersigned has not been able to ascertain what this
entails and furthermore, it is not known at this time by the Judge’s Association what this segment will
cover.

The undersigned does plan to attend the Judge’s Association meeting.

Dated: June 5, 2020
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Respectfully submitted,
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Paula Scobey




